
Project LEA (Leading Educators in Advancing Inclusive Early Education) is a post-Master’s 

online graduate degree program (Education Specialist - Ed.S. level) funded by the U.S. 

Department of Education. Project LEA is housed at The University of Toledo, a leader in quality 

distance learning programs. Project LEA provides full tuition and an additional stipend for 

individuals who currently supervise early childhood special education services in Ohio or who 

would like to move into a supervisory position involving early childhood special education 

(ages 3-5 years).

We’re currently accepting applications for our fourth cohort, with online classes beginning in 

January 2017 (spring semester) and concluding summer 2018.

Application forms are available at: utoledo.edu/education/grants/projectlea 

•	 Application deadline: Oct. 15, 2016. Applications will be accepted 

beginning in spring 2016.

•	 Admission decisions will be made by Nov. 1, 2016. Applications will be 

considered after Nov. 1 if any openings remain.

•	 To learn more about this exciting online opportunity, visit our website or 

contact the LEA project manager, Shana Pyle, at shana.pyle@utoledo.edu 

or 419.530.5292.

Classes for Cycle D begin Jan. 9, 2017.

utoledo.edu/education/grants/projectlea 

Are you:
•	 Interested in making a difference in the lives of young 

children with disabilities, as well as their families?

•	 Interested in furthering your career in Early Childhood  
Special Education?

•	 Concerned that you don’t have the time or the money to do it?

Project LEA 
May be Just What you Need!


